
2024/25 Winter Robin Park Indoor Bowls. 
Robin Park Management has confirmed our annual agreement of a Second Monday in 

October Start with  20 weeks of bowling up to no later than the second Monday of March. 

This means a start date of Monday 14 October 2024 and a finish no later than Monday 10 

March 2025. A Team Captain’s meeting will take place early in September with a time, date 

and location to be advised.  

Thanks Frank. Francis Dixon [francis.j.dixon@icloud.com] 

 


